
From: Bernadette Fraser <Bdett.fraser@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 7:55 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Letter to Governor  
  
Bernadette Fraser 
29 Park St 
Woodsville, NH 03785 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I do not understand why Northern Pass is still on the table especially with massive opposition to the project. I’m certain you, 
Govenor, are fully aware of the negative impact Northern Pass will have on our State from landscapes to jeopardized businesses 
and tourism to wildlife and nature. In this world of ‘whoever has the most toys/money wins’, wouldn’t it be a comforting feeling 
knowing you were part of keeping the New Hampshire’s way of life as is?  Why do we have to compete with anyone and cower 
down to big business and money?  They are simply not all they’re cracked up to be. Please be NH’s voice for the good of our people 
and for OUR State. Keep NH real and honest. Please do the right thing and send Northern Pass away.   Thank you for your time. 
 
Please pass on this letter to Gov.  Sununu as none of his email addresses work properly.  Thanks. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bernadette Fraser 
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